ST MARY'S R.C. PRIMARY &NURSERY SCHOOL

Headteacher Mrs. S. Geddis



Wood Street, Langley, Middleton M24 5GL
Telephone: 0161 - 643 7594
Fax: 0161- 654 6487
E- mail:office@stmarysrcmidd.rochdale.sch.uk
Website:www.stmarysrcmidd.rochdale.sch.uk

Friday 25th March 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

In preparation for the children's first Holy Communion coming in the following months, year 3 will be beginning to complete the Sacramental Programme.

Each child will be given a Sacrament of Initiation booklet which we will complete in school. Once we have completed one booklet each week, the booklet will be sent home with your child for you to talk through together. At the back of the booklet there are family tasks which you and your child can complete together. Once the booklets are sent home the children can keep them at home as they are not needed in school again.

After the Easter holidays Father Tadhg will be coming into the school to talk to the children about their Sacramental Journey, ensuring that the partnership between school and the church are there supporting the children throughout this time.

We appreciate your ongoing co-operation.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Boycott and Miss Morrow
Year 3 Teachers





















